
 Dear Adopter, 

 Thank you for adopting one of our cats from Kneading Kitty’s Rescue! Having a new pet 
 is an exciting time in you and your family’s life. Please give them time to adjust to their new 
 home. Some cats may just come out right away and act like they have lived there forever, while 
 others might hide and take time to adjust. When introducing your new cat to other pets, we 
 suggest you do it slowly, for a more successful transition. If your current pets have never been 
 around other pets, the adjustment period might take longer. We are here to help if you have any 
 questions or concerns about the pets you adopt from us. If, for any reason you can no longer 
 keep him/her, we will forever take them back. We do our best to ensure that the cats in our care 
 are healthy before being put up  for adoption. Sometimes the stress of going into a new home 
 can affect them physically. We suggest you take any new pet that you bring into your home to 
 the vet for a check up within a couple weeks of bringing them home. There is a free vet visit 
 coupon in your coupon book from Petsmart.  If you have any questions or concerns about your 
 new furry friend, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. Our email is 
 info@kneadingkittysrescueaz.com.  We microchip all of our cats and have them registered to the 
 rescue. Once adopted, we will transfer and register their chip to you.  We appreciate pictures 
 and updates from time to time of the cats you have adopted from us. Thank you! 

 Sincerely, 

 Kneading Kitty’s Rescue 


